
 

Corporation of Hamilton 
Request For Proposal 

Audit Services 
 

The Corporation of Hamilton is seeking tenders from 
qualified audit firms to provide audit services for the  

three years ending December 31, 2018,  
December 31, 2019 and December 31, 2020. 

 
RFP documents can be collected from the reception desk at 

the Corporation’s office on the ground floor of City Hall 
from Thursday September 27, 2018  

until Friday October 5, 2018. 
 

The deadline for submission of proposal documents is 
 Friday, October 19, 2018 at 3:00pm at City Hall. 

 
Inquiries by bidders are to be directed to: 

Siobhan Fubler 292-1234 Ext. 210 or  
by email to sfubler@cityhall.bm 

 
The Corporation of Hamilton is not bound to accept the 

lowest or any bid. 
 
City Hall                 Siobhan Fubler 
27 September 2018                Deputy Treasurer 


